Thursday Tip - Racing the Clock

For Pershing reps, there was an update to the New Account form a while back.  The old version will no longer be accepted after April 19th so if you have transition paperwork out to clients that they haven’t returned yet please reach out to them to verify whether they will get it back to you within that window or if you need to send out a new batch using the updated New Account form.

For National Financial reps, there were several forms updated (NNAF, PSIR, PSSA, KMPN and KBDA) and the old versions will no longer be accepted after March 8th so please reach out to any clients who have yet to return transition paperwork to verify whether you will receive it in time or if you need to send out a new batch with the updated forms.

We have verified that if the paperwork is in the system by these dates SAI will process the form if the Action Needed status throws it past these dates if the Action Needed items  can be addressed by simply entering the information in the summary screen on the left.  But if the Action Needed items trigger a correction on the actual form it will activate the new document requirement, thereby requiring new signatures.  So please be very diligent in reviewing any documents you are receiving to insure that they contain all information, signatures and dates to avoid this problem.

REMINDER

We are entering the stage where accounts are being closed because they have been in the system for 60 days without all the information needed to move them to Approved.  If you have been working on a bundle and suddenly find it is closed while you are working on the issue, let me know and I can get them reopened so you can continue to resolve the issues.  

Per last week’s Thursday Tip, the account servicing tab/status is one of the places to look for paperwork that needs to be addressed.  New Business Solutions/Status and Reports/Office/Action Reports are two other fields to monitor for issues.  Regardless of where you go to identify an issue, if it isn’t resolved within the 60 day window based on submission date, it will be closed.  I have submitted a suggestion that they run a report to identify accounts that are subject to close within the next 7 days so we could prioritize items to address.  However, suggestion to implementation is uncertain so we need to continue to review the various status queues manually and work through the issues.  If you need help determining what is needed to resolve an issue please do not hesitate to call our office.

We welcome anyone who needs additional training or guidance on this to give our office a call to schedule with Sean or Tina.

